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Dear Families 

Thank you to all who have completed our SIF form and / or visited school over the last weeks - it has been 

a pleasure meeting you and your son(s). 

Please remember we will be supporting your uniform purchases to the value of £70.00 per student for our 

September 2022 new year 7 starters. This will contribute toward the cost of your sons Beret and school 

jumper. 

Our school SIF form can be found here for those of you who are yet to complete our form. 

For those families living outside Lambeth please do contact us if you are not able to select London Nautical 

School as first choice using your home borough's CAF form and we will support you with the 

admissions process. 

Please remember the deadline for CAF applications is the 31st October 2021. 

If you have any questions or would like to meet with the Headteacher, Senior Team member or our SENCO 

please email admissions@lns.org.uk. 

Our summer transition school will be held the week commencing 8th August 2022 for all our new 

September starters; so please keep the week free for your son to complete his transition and meet his new 

friends and classmates. The week will include a day at the docks, a day working with the Royal Navy and 

fun  / academic activities in preparation for September. 

Please check our website here for updates. 

We look forward to meeting you all in September 2022. 

The team at London Nautical 
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